Information Literacy Best Practices Committee (ILBP) Proposed Project Timeline, 
January-June 2012 (revised 5/24/12)

Ongoing: Monthly Committee meetings are held October 2011 – May/June 2012

November 2011: ACRL Type 2 Proposal for identifying exemplary IL programs and rubric was approved.

January 2012: The Characteristics of Information Literacy that Demonstrate Best Practices Document is up for approval at the ACRL Board meeting at ALA Midwinter. Pending approval of the document, it will be published on the ACRL IS ILBP website and ALA Connect site.

January 2012: The ILBP Committee will choose one of two SubCommittees to join: 

1. Best Practices Program Identification/Survey SubCommittee
2. Rubric SubCommittee

SubCommittees will begin their work in January 2012

February 2012: Rubric SubCommittee begins work on developing the evaluation rubric

February – May 2012: Rubric SubCommittee completes the evaluation rubric for approval by the full ILBP Committee and begins to document recommendations for using the rubric.

February –  May 2012: Best Practices Program Identification/Survey SubCommittee identifies IL programs across North America to target for inclusion as example programs

June 2012: 

Before the ALA annual meeting (6/23), the Best Practices ID/Survey SubCommittee will finish completing the document and all Committee members will make any comments they have about the Example Best Practice programs in Google docs. To comment in Google docs, go to “Insert” and select “Comment.”

Before the ALA annual meeting (6/23), all Committee members will make any comments they have about the Rubric in Google docs.

June 23, 2012: ALA Annual Meeting

Summer 2012: The Rubric SubCommittee finalizes the evaluation rubric and makes written recommendations on how to use the rubric to evaluate best practice entries.

Summer 2012: The Best Practices Program Identification/Survey SubCommittee finalizes the survey and publishes the survey on the ACRL IS ILBP website and ALA Connect site. The survey can be sent to librarians via appropriate listservs, websites, etc. and will also be sent to specific programs identified by the SubCommittee.



